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Matheu D. Nunn To Present At The 2020 Family Law
Symposium On January 25, 2020

Matheu D. Nunn will be speaking at the 2020 Family Law Symposium regarding Intrastate and

Interstate Relocation – The Aftermath Of Bisbing, How To Shape Our Intrastate Relocations Laws, and

An Aerial View Of How Other States Address Intrastate Relocation Laws, on Saturday, January 25,

2020 at the Hyatt Regency in New Brunswick.

The forum is presented in cooperation with the Family Law Section of the New Jersey State Bar

Association. This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education of the

Supreme Court of New Jersey for 7.3 hours of total continuing legal education credits. All 7.3 credits

qualify as hours of credit toward certification in matrimonial law.

Click here for more information or to register.
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